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Monday 29th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents,            

 

As part of our Science curriculum, Class 1 will be visiting RSPB Saltholme to explore habitats of plants and animals. 

This is an exciting opportunity for children to observe and handle creatures in their natural environment and to 

develop an understanding of what living things need and how they can adapt. The children will also be pond dipping! 

 

This trip will take place on Tuesday 19th March 2024. We will be leaving school around 9am and will return to school 

for normal home time. As this is an all-day trip, children will be provided with a packed lunch from school. 

 

We ask that parents provide their children with: 

• Water bottle 

• Waterproof jacket  

• A backpack to transport belongings 

 

Children are to attend school in their normal uniform with their OPAL kit over the top, as well as wellies with a spare 

pair of shoes in their backpack - we will be outside for most of the day so appropriate clothing is essential.  

 

The total cost of the trip to school is £560 for transport and venue costs (18.67 per pupil). Therefore, we would be 

grateful for any voluntary contributions towards the cost of this trip. A payment has been set up of £15.00 on your 

child’s SchoolMoney account – please feel free to overwrite this amount to whatever contribution you’re able to 

make. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Liddle 

Class Teacher 

 


